
PAC Meeting Minutes

October 16, 2023

Present

Chair: Jessica Suryavanshi

Vice Chair: Fiona Kerby

Past Chair: Kathryn McMullen

Member at Large: Sam Nacauili

Member at Large: Ine Van Aken

Member at Large: Melissa Lee

Member at Large: Corinna Wang

Principal: Tricia Tipper

Parents: Kylie Y., Raelene T., Lindsay C.

Jessica called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM.

Jessica thanked everyone for coming, and reminded attendees that the purpose of the meeting was to vote

on a one-time expenditure of $2000 for urgent supplies for Hazel Trembath Elementary School. 

Tricia provided background on her conversations with the district regarding Hazel’s needs.

Two forums have been set-up to share Hazel’s short-, medium- and long-term needs; schools can self-identify

if they are able to provide new or used donations. The district identified Duplo, Lego, Magnatiles and Keva

blocks and planks as an urgent need, as they’d like to have these items available in classrooms immediately

upon the return of students. These items could have been new or used donations; Tricia felt teachers would

appreciate having new supplies.

Tricia has ordered the following supplies at a total cost of $4333, with delivery dates ranging from this week

through the end of the month:

● 4 x duplo

● 6 x starter legos

● 3 x large starter legos

● 10 x magnatile sets

● Amethyst spirit stones (1/teacher)

Everyone was reminded that these are early days; the situation will evolve and needs will continue to emerge

as we get a better sense of what was lost and what will be needed to rebuild. Our donation of toys for the

classrooms is an important first step. For families who wish to do more, cash donations can be made through

the district’s education foundation fundraising link. All money raised will go to Hazel.

Motion: Jessica moved to approve a one-time expenditure of $2000 for urgent supplies for Hazel Trembath

Elementary School, including items such as Lego, Magnatiles and Keva planks. Corinna seconded the motion.

The motion was passed unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:48 PM.
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